Mission of St. Joan of Arc 3546 Frankford Ave. Philadelphia, PA 19134 215-535-4641



Knights of Columbus
Our Lady of Grace Council #17417
c/o Robert Higman
225 Bellevue Ave.
Penndel, PA 19047

January 7, 2025

Dear Bob and Members of Our Lady of Grace Council #17417:

Happy New Year! I hope that you all had a peaceful and joyful Christmas.

In the name of all those who benefited from the beautiful coats which were donated in December to the Mission of St. Joan of Arc from the Knights of Columbus of Our Lady of Grace Parish, I would like to express our deepest gratitude. It was especially helpful that you delivered them just as the cold weather was beginning. Thanks to all the Knights who brought them down to Harrowgate and distributed them. I am sure that you all will be blessed for your awareness of and compassion for those who are in need.

Be assured of our prayer for you and your intentions throughout the upcoming new year.

Please pray for us.

Sincerely,

S. Linda Lukiewski, SSJ

S. Lenda

Pastoral Minister

lindalukiewski@yahoo.com

610-731-5483